
   
 Reopening of Schools Update for Town Officials held by Superintendent 

 
 
FYI - On August 17, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m. a remote call was held specifically for town 
officials in Chester, Deep River and Essex.  
 
         
Superintendent White directly invited the Chester, Deep River, and Essex First 

Selectpersons, as well as the Chairs of the Chester, Deep River, and Essex Boards of 

Finance to participate in a remote call to receive an informational update on relevant 

issues regarding the reopening of schools in Chester, Deep River, Essex and Region 4.   

 

The call was held via Google Meet.  It was posted with the Town Clerks and on the 

district website in order to allow any interested members of the public to also listen in.   

 

 

    
 
 

 
 


